BID NOTICE FOR ROOF REPAIRS — ADMINISTRATIVE BUILDING

O’Neill Public Schools will be accepting bids for roof repair services for the
Administrative Building at 635 N 4th Street, O'Neill, NE 68763. Scope of the work
will include inspection, repair and replacement of damaged roofing materials,
and ensuring all work meets local building codes and standards. Submission
deadline is noon on Friday, March 7, 2025. Bid should include company name,
address, contact information and bid amount. Clearly indicate on the envelope
‘Bid for Roof Repair’. Bids should be submitted to Mike Rotherham at 635 N 4th
Street, O’'Neill, NE 68763 before Friday, March 7th at noon. Please contact Mike
Rotherham at 402-336-3775 with questions or to schedule a time to view the
project area.



